
Newsletter 15th July 2022 

  

BURWARDSLEY 2022 

Year 2 had a great couple of days in Burwardsley and took part in several  

activities including pond dipping, den making, orienteering and pottery. 



FOREST SCHOOL  

On Wednesday all of KS1 took part in an Infant Music Festival. They sang 
songs about space, the planets and aliens that they have been learning over 
the last few weeks. They listened to unusual musical instruments and learned 

about the different planets. 

INFANT MUSIC FESTIVAL 



 

On Wednesday after school we had a short musical gathering where the 
school choir and some of the children  performed for their parents. 

The children enjoyed themselves and for most of them it was the first time 
they had performed to an audience.  

They all did very well and made Mrs Cunliffe very proud. 



 

 

Next week the girls should wear their school dresses on Monday and Wednesday but 
on Tuesday they can wear their PE kits as they will be joining in the year 6 leavers fun 
day.  

Boys can wear PE kits OR school shorts (if they have them)  with either a school shirt 
(NO TIES) or a white T shirt.  

Pease remember to put sun screen on your child/ren before they come to school and 
make sure they  bring a hat or cap with them too. 

 

Don’t forget water bottles! 



 

 
 

Sporting  activities for 
during the  

summer holidays 



SMILE AWARDS 

       SUPERSTAR AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

Mrs Cunliffe awarded  

Layla, Sophia and Isabella 
British Value awards for 

 COMMITMENT. 

 

The three of them have 
been fully committed to 

the choir since they were 
in  year 3 and have taken 
part in everything Mrs 

Cunliffe has asked them to.  

 

Well done and thank you! 



Dates for your Diary 

18th July   Leavers Mass and Award Ceremony in St John Fisher Church at 6.00pm 

19th July    Celebratory BBQ and fun activities for year 6 pupils. 

20th July   School closes at 1.30pm 

 

Here is the link if you wish to have a look at the Wednesday Word Hol-
iday boolklet: 

  
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/6-summer-
holiday-special-07?pid=MTA101634&v=1.1  

 

13th July 2022 

Wishing a Happy Retirement to Mrs Cunliffe and Mrs Hassett from our school 
office. 

A huge thank you for your hard work and dedication to our school community, 
you will be dearly missed by all. 
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